
Smithfield Town Council 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

Members of  the Smithfield Town Council have been invited to participate in the following 
events below. It is possible a quorum of  the Town Council may attend; however, no Town 
business will be discussed and no action will be taken by the Council.  

 
This notice is in compliance with North Carolina Open Meetings Law; G.S. 143-318.10. 


